
 

 

 

 

 

Schools Minister Nick Gibb launches the National Reading Competition 

at Stockwell Park High School 

 

The Schools Minister, from the Department for Education (DfE), launched the National 

Reading Competition and spoke about reading at Stockwell Park High School on the 200th 

anniversary of the birth of one of the great novelists, Charles Dickens. 

The launch was opened with wonderful speeches from our 

pupils.  

 

 

“Reading is important to me because it helps me to 

develop and it can shape my future.” 

Raymond Huynh 

 

 

 “We are fortunate to 

have a library with a wide 

range of genres to 

choose from. You learn 

through reading which 

can be useful for all life lessons.”  

Daniela Tanganhito 

 

 

“Nothing gives me greater pleasure than visiting a school 

like Stockwell Park High School and listening to pupils 

talking with real passion about their own favourite 

books.” 

Schools Minister Nick Gibb 
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